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English 

We will be reading Amazing Grace. We will stop 

reading the story part way through and predict the 

ending. We will plan and write our own ending  

before reading the true ending of the story. 

We will also be developing our comprehension skills 

by answering questions linked to the story. 

Maths  

This week we will be continuing with our work on 

money units by introducing the £ symbol. We will 

count in £1, £2, £5, £10 and £20. 

Things to think about: 

Which coins/notes are easiest to count? Why? 

Is there a different way to count the money? 

Ways to help at home: Let your child handle real 

money—coins and notes. Can they buy something in 

a shop using the exact amount of money? 

 

 

Homework: Please check your homework books for 

the latest homework. 


